
From: Derrick Braaten
To: Rigo Rangel
Cc: Nicole Stickney
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] [Suspect] Support of City of Pasco"s 2018 -2038 Comprehensive Plan and Future Land Use Map
Date: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 8:40:34 AM

Mr. Rangel,
 
Thank you for your comment. We will enter it into the record.
 

Derrick Braaten
Planning and Building Director
Planning and Building Dept. | Franklin County, WA
Office tel. (509) 545-3521| www.co.franklin.wa.us/planning/
 
 

From: Rigo Rangel <rigo@tricitiesengineering.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 6:30 AM
To: Derrick Braaten <dbraaten@co.franklin.wa.us>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] [Suspect] Support of City of Pasco's 2018 -2038 Comprehensive Plan and
Future Land Use Map
Importance: Low
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Franklin County. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
 
Hi Derrick,
 
I am writing to strongly support the City of Pasco's 2018 -2038 Comprehensive Plan and
Future Land Use Map.  
 
The approval of the plan would allow for the investment of millions of dollars into Pasco and
Franklin County and the current delay is affecting the approval of multi-million dollar
construction projects.
 
Please accept this email as my written support for this Comp Plan.
 
Thank you for your time and consideration,
 
 
Rigo Rangel, PE
Principal Engineer
Tri-Cities Engineering, PLLC
5804 Rd 90 Suite D,
Pasco WA 99301
Cell: 509-539-7120
Office: 509-308-8015
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